
              School of Professional Studies 

              Netaji Subhas Open University 
              (Established by WB Act (XIX) of 1997, Recognized by UGC) 

                Ghosh Para Station Road, Kalyani, Nadia-741 235 

 
Ref. No.SPS/                                                                                                          Date:8/2/16 

 

 

To 

The Coordinator 

All study Centres. 

 

Dear Sir/ Madam, 

Due to unavoidable circumstances the PCP of MLIS scheduled to be held on 14/2/16 at MMC 

College, Kolkata has been postponed. 

 

Inconvenience caused is regretted. 

 

Thanking you,    

 

                                                                                               Yours sincerely, 

 

                                                                                                 
                                                                                               (Anirban Ghosh) 

                                                                                          Officer-in-Charge. SPS 

 

 

Copy to: Registrar (Acting) 

               IT Officer 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Headquarters: DD-26, Sector-I, Salt Lake City, Kolkata-700 064;  Phone: 033 6519 8972; 033 

4066 3210; E-mail: anirban1972@gmail.com, Website: www.wbnsou.ac.in. 
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